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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to take this opportunity to present you with the information for our ‘Year Ahead’ in 
Nursery. For term one, we are adapting our curriculum to compensate for the lost learning that 
was inevitable during lockdown. Our 'recovery' curriculum will focus on teaching key concepts 
from the previous year; these will be covered before moving on to the current year's 
curriculum. Personal, Social and Health Education (PSHE) is also a key focus this term, to 
support all pupils on their return to full time education. We will revert to the current year's 
curriculum at the beginning of term two. 
During this year it would really support your child’s development if you could help them to 
become more independent with 
 

• washing and drying hands,               
• wiping their nose, 
• putting on and taking off coats  
• using the toilet. 

  
Supporting with their learning  

• Play turn taking games. 
• Count everything and  
• anything. 
• Draw whatever they would like to 

draw. 
• Let them have a go at writing their name. 
• Share a book with a family member 

everyday. 
 

Nursery curriculum: 
Term1: Who am I?                           Term 2: Celebrations.                        Term 3: Heroes 

 
Term 4: Growing                       Term 5: Characters                             Term 6: Minibeasts 

 
 
 

 
Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you have any questions. 
Yours sincerely,      Mrs Brown (Nursery Teacher) 


